
Year 5 trip to We The Curious 

By Francesca & Holly  

A couple of weeks ago, year 5 visited ‘We the Curious’ in Bristol.  We hope that you enjoy our report of our school trip. 

Floor 1 - We have agreed that floor 1 was most definitely our favourite! The activity using iron filings and the metal frame to makes sculptures, 

was such fun.  There was a slanted room, where we had tons of fun with our friends.  The room was on a slant, so we were always sliding towards 

the bottom!  Some of us tried rolling a ball up the room, as a challenge.  Other activities on this floor, included: bubble making, a shadow room 

and much more! 

Floor 2 - Floor 2 was very interesting.  There was a disco room, where we could change the colour of the lights and make the room look multi-

coloured.  There was a hamster wheel, but it was huge, so you could go in and run on it!  There was a ‘green room’, where you could drape a 

sheet around your body and on the screen only see your face…. Just like a floating head!  This was just like an invisibility cloak from Harry Potter. 

The Planetarium - In the planetarium, we all wore 3D glasses, so everything appeared to be in 3D!  We learnt about our planet, Earth and many 

others.  We were even allowed to choose people to take control of where we moved around the planetarium.  It was almost like we were actually 

in space. 

We all had such a great day.  Many thanks to our teachers and helpers for organising.  We can’t wait to go back again very soon and show our 

families. 

 


